

Headteacher: Mr Whilhelm de Neve BA HONS

Norwich Road

Cromer

Norfolk

NR27 0EX

Phone: 01263 512155 Fax: 01263 517972

office@cromer-jun.norfolk.sch.uk head@cromer-jun.norfolk.sch.uk

8th June 2020

Dear Year 2 parent/carer,

I am writing to you under very different circumstances than usual. This year, we will not be able to welcome your children for induction days nor invite you in to a parents presentation evening.

For that reason, I've decided the next best thing will be a series of short videos, covering much of what would have been said in person.

If you have any questions, I'm happy to answer them in the videos. Please send any questions to office@cromer-jun.norfolk.sch.uk

I'll forward details of how to access the videos as soon as they are ready.

I look forward to seeing you all in September.

Best wishes.

Whil de Neve





